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Autopsy shows no signs of foul play in Gonzales woman’s death 
 
According to Chief Deputy Bobby Webre, an initial autopsy report showed no signs of foul play 
in the death of 39-year-old Julie Moak who went missing from Gonzales last week. 
 
The West Baton Rouge Parish Sheriff’s Office and the APSO began a joint investigation after 
Moak’s body was found in Port Allen late Friday night. 
 
Deputies are still waiting on other forensics and toxicology reports, added Chief Deputy Webre. 
 
This investigation is ongoing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


